Regular Monthly Meeting March 11, 1999

The regular meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, March 11, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Andrew Piccuta and Richard Flora.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the February 11, 1999 meeting.

The police report was read.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the contract with Cugini Inspection Services, for the CDBG Housing Rehabilitation Program.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the contract with LP3 state piggyback purchasing program for a 1999 Chevrolet Crew Cab.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked about placement of guard rail on Savannah Road and Gardner Center Road.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to adjourn.